

CITY OF CONCORD

New Hampshire's Main Street™

REPORT TO MAYOR AND THE CITY COUNCIL

FROM: Thomas J. Aspell, Jr., City Manager

DATE: March 30, 2022

SUBJECT: Reappointments to the Library Board of Trustees

Recommendation

It is being recommended that the following appointments be reviewed at the April City Council meeting for approval in May.

Background

I hereby propose the re-appointment of the following individuals to the Library Board of Trustees:

- **Jeremy Clemans** would be appointed for an additional three-year term to expire on May 1, 2025. Mr. Clemans was appointed to the Library Board of Trustees in 2012.
- **Norman Kinsler** would be appointed for an additional three-year term to expire on May 1, 2025. Mr. Kinsler was appointed to the Library Board of Trustees in 2019.

Discussion

In accordance with Section 18 of the City Council Rules, these proposed appointments are being distributed for your information in advance of final action in May.